
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

May 9th, 2019 

 

«OWNER_NAME» 
«ADDRESS» 
«CITY», «STATE» «ZIP» 
LMDR 

 

RE: Property at «ADDRESS» 

 

Dear «OWNER_NAME»: 

 

YOU ARE INVITED TO A 
PUBLIC MEETING: 

 

THURSDAY, JUNE 6 

Webster Groves Public Library 
301 E. Lockwood Ave 

5:00 PM 

 

Project Number 11679 

The Metropolitan St. Louis Sewer District has engaged the services of Burns & McDonnell to 
design improvements for the project titled West Lockwood Sanitary Relief (MSD Project Number 
11679).  The project is located within the Deer Creek Watershed in the Lemay Service Area in 
Webster Groves. The project area is generally located in an area north of Interstate 44 and west 
of S Rock Hill Rd. The project scope of work includes the construction of approximately 3,310 
linear feet of 8-inch to 24-inch diameter sanitary sewers to eliminate two (2) constructed 
Sanitary Sewer Overflow (SSO) outfalls and one (1) capacity related known SSO. An 
informative brochure with additional information has been attached. 

 

A neighborhood meeting will be held Thursday, June 6, 2019 at 5:00 pm at the Webster Groves 
Public Library at 301 E. Lockwood Ave., Webster Groves, MO 63119.  An overview of the project 
will be provided to meeting attendees, and you will have an opportunity to review the project 
plans. Representatives from the Metropolitan St. Louis Sewer District and Burns & McDonnell 
will be on hand to take your comments and answer questions that you may have regarding the 
proposed project improvements. 

 

If there are any questions about this meeting, please feel free to contact Shawn Singer with Burns 
& McDonnell at (314) 336-6330 or sjsinger@burnsmcd.com. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 

  

  

Jeffrey M. Smith, P.E. 
MSD Project Manager, Engineering Department/Design Division 
 
Attachment: Neighborhood Meeting Brochure 


